
Scoil Bhríde
Welcome back to school!

Over the summer our new School Zone has been installed at 
the front of school. The School Zone is designed to:
• Improve front of school access and 
• Reduce traffic at school gates which increases safety

The School Zone also aims to address safety concerns raised 
by parents in the SRTS survey conducted in 2021.
 
94.3% of respondents to the survey said they would support 
works at the front of school that improve student safety, 
putting pedestrians and cyclists first.

The School Zone includes colourful signage, pencil bollards, 
planters, and road markings to clearly mark the front of 
school area. Raised crossings and a bus bay have also been 
introduced. Improvements to routes along Hayes’s Hill, Upper 
Road, and Middle Road, as well as improvements to 
pedestrian access entering the school will make the route to 
school safer and more pleasant. 

Construction works underway in June 2024



What can you do to help?

 Accompany and encourage the children to walk, scoot or 

cycle.

 Be extra vigilant of those walking, cycling and scooting to 

and from school.

 Adhere to the principle of the School Zone and minimise 

parking within it. 

 Reduce your speed when passing through the School 

Zone.

 Use Park and Stride where possible.
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Please make sure to park respectfully, legally, and safely, avoiding 
double yellow lines and being careful not to block footpaths, cycle 
lanes, or house entrances. 
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